
DISTRICT - Saint Paul Public Schools
PROPOSAL #6 - Educational Assistants
November 2, 2023

The District proposes this language be eliminated. Bus duty pay for EA’s is no longer applicable as this

premium pay is no longer a form of renumeration for any current employees.

ARTICLE 14

14.7.2 Bus Duty Premium Pay. Educational assistants assigned to bus duty will be eligible for bus duty

premium pay upon completion of required training as stated in 4.7.1 above. Effective July 1, 2016,

premium pay will be adjusted proportionately based on bus premium paid within the District for the

work assignment of bus duty. Such time shall be accounted and tallied in quarter (1/4) hour increments.


